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In Brief: 

 Our first Word of the Week  

 was ‘raddled’.  

 

 Winter weather warnings      

In the unlikely event that  

school is forced to close 

because of snow and ice, 

parents will be notified by 

email, via Twitter, our 

website and Radio Newark.  

 

 Well done to Harry (7MB) 

who triumphed in the 

lightweight under 12s kick-

boxing  contest  last  

weekend at Wembley Arena.  

 

 Medical Mavericks are 

coming to Suthers! A 

reminder that all students  

will be taking part in 

workshops on Monday 

focused on careers in the 

exciting world of medicine 

and healthcare.  

 

 Save the date! The Suthers 

School production of 

Hairspray confirmed for 

Thursday 23 May 2019. 

Rehearsals every Weds     

with Miss Friend and Miss 

Bentley.   

 

 Term 4 Enrichment Options 

will be out next week so 

students will be making    

their choices before half 

term.  

 

 

 

Follow us on Twitter @SuthersSchool  

STAYING SAFE ONLINE #SID2019 

 SCHOOL BUILD UPDATE  Thank you to everyone who 

attended our Parent Information 

Evening on Thursday where we 

were able to share the revised 

timeline of the build as well con-

firm contingency arrangements 

for new and current students 

from September 2019—April 

2020. A summary of all the key 

information will be shared with all 

parents so please don’t worry if 

you couldn't attend the meeting.  

Building work has begun on site in Fern-

wood and will be completed by April 2020.  

As many of you will be aware, it was Safer Internet Day on Tuesday 5 

February. This year’s theme was ‘consent confusion’ and as part of our 

whole school assembly this week, students explored the risks associated 

with sharing personal information, sending messages as part of group 

chats and how you know where your data goes. Further support and 

guidance for parents and pupils is available from thinkuknow.co.uk. If 

you would like to find out more about how you can guide your child 

through the pluses and pitfalls of communicating online, please click 

here. And don’t forget, if you are concerned you can also report un-

wanted online contact via CEOP, the official online safety centre.   

Year 7 are still top of the table for MathsWatch  
A big well done to all of the students listed below who are currently 

ranked in the top 5 for the number of minutes spent on MathsWatch. 

Great tenacity!  And for those who want to see themselves as 

MathsWatch champion this term, don’t forget Mr Ubhi runs a 

MathsWatch Club every Tuesday lunchtime. All welcome to attend.  

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/11_13/Need-advice/Posting-pictures-and-videos/
https://www.ceop.police.uk/safety-centre

